Hudspeth County, Texas
Invitation for Bid (IFB)
ARPA- 2207

The County of Hudspeth has received an aliocation from the American Rescue Plan Act
(ARPA) program from the U.S. Department of Treasury and is soliciting bids for
(2) 2023 Heavy Duty Pick-Up Trucks.

Specifications:
Crew Cab, Exterior — White, Interior - Dark Cloth, 34 ton Regular Bed, V8
Engine or greater
6 Speed Transmission or greater, 4x4. Tow Hitch

Bids must be received no later than Friday, February 24, 2023, at 2:00 p.m.

Bid documents may be found at https://www.co.hudspeth.tx.us/. Please submit your
response to the Invitation for Bid (IFB), including cne marked original and three copies
to the Hudspeth County ¢/o Oralia Sarinana at 108 Millican St, Sierra Blanca, TX 79851,

For any questions contact Oralia Sarinana @ (915) 369-2321 or via email
osarinana@co.hudspeth.tx.us

It is the responsibility of the submitting firm to ensure that the bid is received in a timely
manner.

Residents and Business Concerns, Minority Business Enterprises, Small Business
Enterprises and Women Business Enterprises, and Labor Surplus Area firms are
encouraged to submit proposals.

The County of Hudspeth is an Affirmative Action/Equal Opportunity Employer.

Servicios de traduccion estan disponibles por peticion.



